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Lost property 
We have several hats/caps, a book and some jewellery which have been 
found at the surgery.  If you think any of these may be yours, please contact 
us with a description of the item and we will see if it matches anything we 
have in the lost property box. 
 
Does your child use a blue reliever inhaler? 
Children who need to use a blue reliever inhaler more than 2-3 times per week 
are more likely to have severe asthma/wheeze attacks.  
 

We are taking part in the Prescription Alerts for 
Reliever inhalers in Children (PARC) Project led by 
University Hospital Southampton NHS Foundation 
Trust. The aim of this project is to find out whether 
an enhanced nurse-led check-up will reduce the 
number of asthma/wheeze attacks experienced by 
children and young people using too many blue 
inhalers.  

If your child is eligible to take part in the PARC Project, you may be 
contacted by the practice between May 2024 and October 2026.  
 
Long term condition reviews 
We invite patients who have asthma, COPD or diabetes to the surgery for a 
yearly check up with one of our Practice Nurses or Healthcare Assistant.  You 
will be invited around the month of your birthday.   
 

Just a reminder about our website:  
stockbridgesurgery.co.uk 

The ‘Do I need to see a GP’ page is 
worth checking before ringing to 

make an appointment.  Some 
services accept self-referrals. 


